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To The Transport Secretary

I am at a loss as to why you are proceeding with this endeavour. 

According to my information it has already been rejected by UNESCO, 5 planning Inspectors and The
High Court.

With the economy in the present state surely this massive and unnecessary expenditure should be
shelved immediately and forthwith. This is of course in addition to the incredible devastation that
would be inflicted on the natural landscape and wildlife.

We do not want this road and if you insist you must at least do it in the most environmentally way and
be mindful of the unique heritage of this area.

Yours faithfully

Lady Jane Burton




